
From: Bethany Gladhill Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:06 PM 

To: Spong, Amy (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Re: Appeal letter for 1621 Summit 

 

Amy: 

 

I'm writing to clarify SARPA's position on 1621 Summit. The SARPA board met last night and 

is aware of the appeal to the City Council. 

 

SARPA regrets that our initial letter regarding the situation (not necessarily a letter of support, 

simply a letter with our opinion, as we often do on Summit Avenue matters) might have been 

misconstrued. SARPA's mission is to "preserve the historic, residential, and urban park character 

of Summit Avenue." Our position dated July 21 (submitted July 22 for the July 24 HPC meeting) 

was meant to indicate our concern over the non-original storms. We do not consider the windows 

are an "interior" feature. We are sure that the HPC staff and the homeowners can come to an 

agreeable solution in this matter that best preserves the historic home. 

 
Bethany Gladhill 
Arts and Non-Profit Management Consultant 

 


